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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
On Friday 18th July, we will be holding our ‘Summer Fayre’ 
from 3.30pm in the large hall. 
 
On Friday 4th July, we will have a non-uniform day and are 
asking for contributions towards the fayre. 
 

 Young Explorers, Nursery and Reception - Sweets 
 Years 1, 2 & 3   - Chocolate 
 Years 4, 5 & 6 -   Toiletries or gifts 

 
I am sure, as always, that we will have a great time at the 
fayre and hope that as many of you as possible can attend. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Leigh  
Headteacher 
 

 
                                           Tel: 01942 222016, 01942 216820 or 766384 
E-mail:    enquiries@admin.marshgreen.wigan.sch.uk                         Website: www.marshgreenprimary.co.uk 

Twitter: @MGPSWigan                                                           Facebook: Marsh Green Primary 


